i December 8th, 2016 Meeting Minutes of Line Mountain Archery Boosters Club

e 7 people were in attendance at meeting held in the high school library.
e Vice President Amy Wendt called the meeting to order around 6:30 PM and welcomed everyone present.
e  Secretary Lauren Hackenburg noted that last months meeting will be presented in January with the December minutes

Meeting was adjourned at 8PM / The next meeting will be held December 8th at 6:30 PM ...



